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Singaporean container line Ocean Network Express (ONE) decided to adjust 
the port rotation of the Philippines Express 2 (PHX2) service. 

The new weekly port rotation will be Singapore – Cebu (Philippines) – 

Cagayan de Oro (Philippines) - Singapore. 

ONE noted the updated rotation will start with the 628 TEU boxship Pira 

Bhum from the port of Singapore on 13 November. 

"With this change, we provide a quick, reliable, and efficient transport 
solution as well 

as a comprehensive network connecting the Philippines via Singapore offering 
a 

high level of connectivity as the primary transshipment hub in the region," 
said ONE in a statement. 
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